### Norval villagers support Roadwatch plan

About 44 people gave their support to a Roadwatch/Community Watch initiative at a meeting held Tuesday at Norval United Church. Issues of concern for the Norval residents who attended were the safety of school bus stop and traffic speed through the village. Halton Police Constable Laurel Barnett showed a number of ways that concerned citizens can help make changes for the better. These numbers indicate a good start, but in order to run the program, more people must come out to support it. Another meeting will be held in the near future at a date to be announced.

A memorial service was held on Wednesday for Wilma Rankin, a longtime member of Union Presbyterian Church. Wife of the late George Rankin, Wilma died suddenly on August 26. She leaves a large family and a legacy of love behind. Wilma is sadly missed.

It's time again for the Union Presbyterian Church pork barbecue. The annual event will be held on Saturday, Sept. 30, at Alloa Public School. Don't miss this delicious annual event. Call Marion Lookman 877-0584 for tickets.

Norval United Church reports another successful Vacation Bible School held from August 21 to 25. About 97 children per day attended this popular annual event. Congratulations on another outstanding year.

-By Lois Rooney-Giurin, Norval news

#### Walter Lost 40 lbs. 46 inches in just 17 weeks! "I feel confident, healthier and more energetic. The support and encouragement were key to my success. Thanks Herbal Magic!" Full service programs. Guaranteed weight loss. Lose up to 7 lbs./wk. No prepackaged foods. Safe, easy & effective! NOW LET THE MAGIC **WORK FOR YOU!** Weight Management and Multitum Commes ENROLL TODAY! CALL. . www.herbalmagicsystems.com 130 Guelph St. 873-2476

#### FUTURESHOP CORRECTION NOTICE

In our August 30 - Sept. 5, 2000 flyer, the following errors occurred on page 4:

- The Toshiba 4270ZDVD Laptop computer was advertised at the wrong price. The price should have been \$2,599.99 AFTER PRICE DROP. In addition, it should have stated "LIMITED QUANTITY".
- The Soundman S-20 3 Piece Speaker should have stated "Remote has volume power and includes headphones jack."

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused our valued customers.





# Halton Hills Mixed Volleyball League REGISTRATION

If you are interested in playing Adult Co-ed Volleyball the league begins in October 2000 and runs until April 2001. Registration will take place at:

Ecole Sacre Coeur School Wednesday, September 6th, 2000 44 Miller Drive (Georgetown South) 7:00-8:00 p.m.

Fee: \$60.00/player or \$600.00/team

Cheques only, payable to Halton Hills Mixed Volleyball League.

Teams entered must have no less than 80% residents of Halton Hills.

There is a minimum of 8 players per team and a minimum of 3 females per team. Teams registering with fewer than 8 players may have additional players added to your team.

There are 16 semi competitive and 8 rec team positions available. They will be filled on a first come, first serve basis. Players must be 19 years of age or older.

For more information please call the league president at 905-702-8715 or the email address is: splangdon@sprint.ca

## AVAILABLE: TRUSTEE INTERIM POSITIONS

The Halton District School Board has available two interim trustee positions, effective immediately.

While the vacancies exist in Wards 5 & 6, Oakville, and Wards 4, 5 & 6, Burlington, qualified candidates from throughout the region of Halton may apply.

Candidates must have the following qualifications:

- a Canadian citizen
- of the age of 18 years or older
- a resident within the jurisdiction of the Halton District
   School Board
- a public school supporter

A Board employee is not eligible for appointment.

Candidates will submit their application with a letter indicating what strengths they would bring to this position, to:

Ethel Gardiner, Chair of the Board Halton District School Board 2050 Guelph Line, PO Box 5005 Burlington, Ontario L7R 3Z2.

Applications can also be submitted via fax at: (905) 335-4447, or via e-mail to: gortmakerg@mail.haltonbe.on.ca

The deadline for applications is 4 p.m., September 8, 2000

Candidates will be contacted regarding interview times.

Ethel Gardiner Chair of the Board



Dusty Papke, Ed.D.

Director of Education